
 

 

ASSESSMENT FOLLOW-UP REPORT 
RISK MANAGEMENT - WORKERS’ COMPENSATION TIMELY REPORT 

 
There is a significant decrease in the number of new workers’ compensation cases and a slight improvement 

in the timely reporting rate. The University had 49 new workers’ compensation cases in fiscal year 

2019/2020, which is 12 cases less than last fiscal year. 94% of these cases were reported within 5 business 

days.  For eight months out of the year, the University achieved 100% timely reporting of work-related 

injuries.  Compared with fiscal year 2018/2019, the university increased the timely reporting rate by 2%  and 

decreased the total new cases number by 20%,    

 

 

 

The practices the University implemented over the 2019/2020 Fiscal Year were:  

• Educated staff on the importance of timely reporting of all injuries 

• Sent follow-up emails to the Supervisors after receipt of Supervisor’s Injury Investigation Reports 

• Educated supervisor during one on one discussion on timely reporting.  

 

12

0

5

3 3

6
5

6
5

0
1

3

83%

100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100%

67%

0%

10%

20%

30%

40%

50%

60%

70%

80%

90%

100%

0

2

4

6

8

10

12

14

July Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

NEW WORKERS' COMPENSATION CASES & 
TIMELY REPORTING RATE 

Total New Workers' Compensation Cases Timely Report %

Commented [BT1]: It did not happen during last fiscal 
year.  


